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         18 September 2020 
 

 
Could you be the new Boynedale Bush Camp Caretaker? 
 
Over the last three months GAWB has considered how we can safely reopen Boynedale Bush 
Camp to the public while also meeting our COVID-19 compliance obligations.  
 
Boynedale Bush Camp is an incredibly popular campground with unique challenges, and the 
health and safety of our visitors and employees has been our priority throughout this process.  
  
Our Caretaker will be responsible for visitor registration required as part of our COVID-19 
contact tracing conditions, ensuring social distancing between camp sites is adhered to and 
basic cleaning of our shared facilities.  
  
This paid role is perfect for a long term traveller or local resident who loves the great outdoors, 
has good conversation skills and enjoys meeting new people .  
 
Ideally, we need someone with access to a caravan or camping trailer who is self-sufficient and 
eager to spend some time exploring the beautiful Boyne Valley region.  
  
Boynedale Bush Camp is a much loved feature of our region and our Caretaker will play an 
important role in helping us safely reopen to the public. 
  
We would like to thank the Gladstone community for their patience and cooperation during 
this necessary closure. The entire team looking forward to welcoming visitors back to 
Boynedale Bush Camp very soon. 

 

ENDS. 

 
 

Contact: 
GAWB Communications –  0438 673 776 
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